
To:      All Aquarina of Residents 

Re:     URGENT COVID-19 - Update #6 

Date:  March 28, 2020 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors,  
 

This notice is an Aquarina update related to COVID-19 and to inform you that one of our 

Aquarina residents has been hospitalized to rule out COVID-19. To clarify, this person is not 

yet a confirmed case but is under hospital care for treatment of suspected symptoms and is 

awaiting the results of lab testing. 
 

What does that mean to you and all of Aquarina? We all need to adhere to a heightened 

awareness and compliance with personal safety behaviors. Residents, guests, visitors, renters 

and employees need to follow the CDC Coronavirus Guidelines to reduce the risk of 

spreading the coronavirus. www.Coronavirus.gov 
 

1.         *****Emergency Alert sent to all Floridians Cell Phones on 3/28/2020 at 4:20pm: “FL 

Surgeon General: Stay home if 65+ or have medical conditions. All follow all social distancing.” 
 

 2.         ******If anyone in Aquarina has travelled from the tri-state region of New York, New 

Jersey and/or Connecticut you are required by the Florida Governor’s mandate to self-

quarantine (i.e. stay in your house) and to self-monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 for 14 days 

which starts on day of arrival to Florida, under penalty of the law, type 2 misdemeanor subject to 

jail time and fines.  https://www.flgov.com/wpcontent/uploads/orders/2020/EO_20-82.pdf 
 

3.         ******Anyone living in Aquarina (residents, renters, guests) who has a confirmed case of 

COVID-19 should self-report to ASCA COVID-19 Task Force by emailing to 

aquarinacovid@gmail.com. Necessary information includes name, address, date diagnosis was 

confirmed and what common areas within Aquarina properties you have been in for the 

previous 10 days. This information will help determine if we need to take any additional safety 

measures such as industrial cleaning of said areas for the safety of the community and to reduce 

the spread. 
 

4.         ACSA with the COVID-19 task force will continue to monitor the CDC, County, State and 

national recommendations and will take the steps necessary to keep our community as safe as 

possible. Additional steps we are taking at this time are: 

a.         Beach Club house deck will be closed until further notice 

b.         Brassie Grill patio is closed with all furniture removed 
 

5.         There will be no sitting, standing or congregating of any persons on Aquarina common 

areas or properties >10 persons and must be at least 6 feet apart.  
 

6.         Anyone with any of the symptoms of COVID19 by CDC guidelines need to call their 

physician immediately, self-monitor and quarantine (STAY INSIDE YOUR HOUSE) for 14 days. 

Those living within the same house must also quarantine for 14 days. 
 

7.         Anyone with known contact with a person with COVID-19 or a person suspected of 

COVID-19 must self-monitor and stay home. 

This notice along with all previous COVID-19 information sent by ACSA is available for your 

reference on our website at www.aquarinabeachandcountryclub.com/covid-19/ 
 

Respectfully, 

Aquarina Community Services Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors 


